
 

 
27.02.24 
  
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Changes to Nursery Staffing  
 

You may be aware that Miss Healey is expecting a baby at the end of this term.  We are all 
very excited for her and look forward to meeting the newest member of the Radcliffe Hall 
community when they arrive.  
 
This means that we have had to put arrangements in place for our nursery class during Miss 
Healey’s maternity leave.  We are delighted to let you know that we have appointed Miss Miller 
to this position.   
 
Miss Miller has been working in nursery for a few weeks now as she has been providing cover 
for Miss Healey while she gets ready for her baby.  She was already known to the children as 
she has been working in reception and nursery on Fridays for most of this academic year. 
 
We know that you will all join us in wishing Miss Healey well and we look forward to seeing her 
again when she returns from her maternity leave.  In the meantime we welcome Miss Miller to 
the Radcliffe Hall family.  
 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs E Cook 

 
Interim Headteacher 
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